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empowering charter schools is important to preserve the parent's choice by providing 

alternatives that don't carry financial burdens. There has been very high demands on 

charter schools, as shown by the long waiting lists for these schools. As parents. we 

would like to have the right to choose our kids' education. charter schools are an 

excellent option, instead of resorting to homeschooling or (if financially possible) 

private schooling. 

Highly appreciate your attention to this matter  


